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By Sharon Marburger 

On June 15, Hidden Gems hosted a class with teacher, Nykky Lytle, on wire wrapping/weaving for a larger sized cabochon. 
The class was quite large, having 19-22 students. Nykky had her work cut out for her, tending to so many pupils. 

I managed to get photos of only two projects, mine and Tammy Kubitz’s. 

Nykky’s classes are fun, and the group is usually cracking jokes and telling good stories throughout the session. Consider 
taking one of Nykky’s future classes. They are posted on the LGMC Facebook page and on Hidden Gems’ Facebook page. I 
believe the next one is scheduled for Thursday, July 13. Advanced reservations are needed. 


